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I strongly oppose HB3501. I believe this bill would be a large step in the wrong 

direction for the millions of Oregonians that this bill would impact. In my opinion 

allowing unhoused persons to freely use any public space would result in sharply 

reduced public safety, and would be an ecological disaster. Without an appropriate 

means to handle human excrement and garbage many of Oregon’s waterways, 

parks, beaches, mountains and forests would be at risk. These public spaces are for 

all who participate in society to enjoy and if this bill passes it would make many of our 

public places downright hazardous. 


